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JOSURAMCE ACT

Marcia A Sagadore - RE: LAC- SCHEDULE TODAY? 52 THANKS!

From: jeanette woodman <jmwoodman@hotmail.com>
To: <legc.sagadoma@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 2010-05-04 6:43 PM

Subject: RE: LAC- SCHEDULE TODAY? 52 THANKS!

MARCIA,

Thanks so much for your help. Since Morgan's car crash, in 2006, our lives have, forever,
been negatively, impacted with the chronic pain, endured every day, by our daughter. All the
stress, expenses and worry over her future capacity to fulfill her future career aspirations have
been difficult on our entire family, given the constraints under the current Insurance Act.

Any additional changes to BILL 52 offer us our only hope, that Morgan's injuries, will be
addressed, recognized and included on a "RETROACTIVE BASIS" and a repeal of the current
clauses, wrt the cap, and definition of pain, as currently in effect, in Nova Scotia, be made
retroactive, with the necessary changes, reflected,in further amendments, to BILL 52.

I appreciate your patience and immediate response to my query. The current, Insurance Act,
has been very difficult for legitimate car crash, victims like, our daughter, Morgan, and my
intention is simply to seek whatever options I can to ensure our
Legislators are aware of the detrimental impact on innocent victims like my daughter, Morgan.

KIND REGARDS
Jeanette Woodman
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